NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Going Wild! Senator Ritchie Announces Free Family Zoo Day

PATTY RITCHIE August 8, 2017

***CLICK HERE TO PRE-REGISTER***

State Senator Patty Ritchie is announcing that she will host a “Free Family Zoo Day” at the

New York State Zoo at Thompson Park on Tuesday, August 15th.

The event—which will take place from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.—will feature free admission for

families, unique animal exhibits, hands-on activities, refreshments and more.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/patty-ritchie/landing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Oc6ASSxysJb_2U4a7nhe0lZphzB1mlC-ke6dUWqaAjE/edit

“The New York State Zoo at Thompson Park is one of the gems of the North Country and
provides people not only with opportunities to learn about animals, but also about the

importance of protecting our planet,” said Senator Ritchie.

“As a mother and grandmother, I know how exciting—and educational—a day at the zoo can
be for young people. I would like to thank the New York State Zoo at Thompson Park for
partnering with me to make this special event possible, and look forward to welcoming

families to the Zoo on August 15th.

“The New York State Zoo at Thompson Park is dedicated to providing visitors with
experiences that foster an appreciation of our state’s ecosystem,” said Leslie Clark, Director
of the New York State Zoo at Thompson Park. “We are pleased to work with Senator Ritchie
and excited to provide North Country families with a chance to experience all the Zoo has to

offer.”

Those interested in attending Senator Ritchie’s “Family Zoo Day” are encouraged to
preregister by clicking the above link or by calling (315) 782-3418. Please note that children

under the age of 16 who are wishing to attend must be accompanied by an adult.

No taxpayer funds are being utilized to support this event.



